

KNOWJESUS. GROW TOGETHER. SHOW GOD'S LOVE.

Vacation Bible School August 1st-4th



Register today at www.thekingschapel.org
Turn your 4 year old - rising 6th graders into Galactic
Starveyors this summer! As kids focus their telescopes on the marvels painted in the sky by the Creator, they will discover the wonder among all wonders - that the God who created everything there is - the knowable and the unknowable, the visible and the invisible - wants a personal relationship with them! Share your discount codes today! 1st child TKCFAMILY (\$20); TKC2CHILD (\$10); TKC3CHILD\$5); TKC4CHILD (4+ free).

Who can you invite into the clubhouse and share with them the God who is over the moon in love with them?

VBS Volunteers needed!!

Attention rising 7th graders-Grandparents - one day, two days or the whole week (July 31st work day and Aug 1-4 with the campers) volunteer slots available. Approved full week parent volunteers children go for free!! Register to Volunteer Here!

KING'S KIDS SUNDAYS!

Graduation Sunday will be August 27. Kids stay in their current classes until 8/27. Join us that Sunday as our King's Kids will be prayed over in the service and the new classes are dismissed!

New Dismissal for King's Kids Church K-5! Please show your security label and pick up K-2nd in Room 7 and 3rd-5th graders in Room 5. Thank you!

What is my child learning on Sunday morning?

Using the Gospel Project curriculum this summer, we are getting to know Jesus the Storyteller (parables) and Jesus the Miracle Worker (miracles). Our King's Kids teachers work hard each week to draw your kids into God's word, the Bible. Make sure you ask them "What did you learn today?" and work on their unit memory verse! We use the ESV translation.

June/July-Mark 6:34; July-John 20:31; August-Psalm 103:2-3.



You are invited to a place designed specifically for mothers of young children (Pregnant -Preschool). Here you'll

experience authentic community, mothering support, personal growth and spiritual hope, all to help you be the best mom possible. We meet at TKC on the first and third Fridays @ 9:30am from September to May - Our kickoff is 8/25. We have a summer Bible Study and playdates (8/3 & 8/16).

Find out more and how to register at tkcmoms@gmail.com!

12

The Dynamite Dozen of 2017!

March - Mark Roberts; Titus Trifon; Myla Mudrezow;
May - Eliana Schaefer; Caleb Smith; June - Mark
Jeschke, Jr; Royer Hedrick, Elias Manhart
Coming soon to TKC in September! Baby Fairchild,
Baby Louie, Baby Scheirer, Baby Taylor

Mom & Infant Nursing/Quiet Room

Where? The office conference room complete with a speaker to hear the sermon while you care for your bundle of joy! No siblings, please! When? Fall 2017

We are so excited to announce that we are starting the first ever **King's Kids Choir** this fall led by Pastor Marty Reeve and Annie Wedemeyer. **We are now opening it up to 2nd through 8th graders!**



The initial goals for this time together are: Sing and match pitch; Sing 2 or 3 part rounds; Read and count rhythms; Read treble clef music; Read and sing an octavo with 2 written parts; Purchase, practice and play a soprano recorder (instruction book provided) and Memorize Scripture that reminds us of our duty and privilege to praise and worship the Lord!

If you have a **rising 2nd-8th grader**, we need your input! Would your family like to be a part of this group and participate in a weekly practice throughout the school year and participate in a few performances? **Make your voice heard HERE or go**

to the church website and find the King's Choir Interest Survey!

KING'S KIDS

- Where children come to know Jesus as their Savior and grow in relationship with Him.
- Where parents gain encouragement and support in Godly parenting.
- Where families want to bring their OIKOS those families God has strategically placed in their world so those families might know His love and plan for them.

Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him. Psalm 127:3

Our King's Kids program is fantastic due to the amazing group of volunteers that give of their time and talents. Although all parents of babies - middle schoolers are required to serve, each August, we look to add new faces and friends to the team. Safety first - all volunteers must fill out an application and adults 18 & up must have a background check and take an online training class. If you know of someone, please ask them to get in touch with Chelsea Merchant, our Schedule Coordinator at nurserytkc@gmail.com.

